PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
P.O. BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19101

(215) 841-4502
JOHN S KEMPER
VICEPRESIDENT
ENGINEERING AND RESEARCH o " ~ N L) : -~

Mr, Boyce Grier, Director o T
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: Limerick Generating Station, Units ! § 2

Significant Deficiency Report No. 1i
4KV Switchgear Circuit Breaker Auxiliary Switch
Crank Assembly Defect

Reference: a) Telecon of May 22, 1980 - H. R. Walters, PECO
to R. McGaughy, US NRC
b) J. S. Kemper (PECO) Letter to B, Grier, dated
6/20/80

File: QUAL 2-10-2 (SDR #11)

Dear Mr., Grier:

In our final report on the above subject deficiency, it was stated we
anticipated completing the corrective actions b December 31, 1980.

Due to circumstances that have subsequently developed during the course
of correcting the deficiency, it is now expected that completion of the
corrective actions will be delayed until June 30, 1981.

The delay was caused by the additional evaluations and tests being per-
formed by the vendor, in order to determine the cause of the loosening nut.
[t is expected that the tests will be completed by late December. The
manufacturer will then advise Bechtel of the cause of the loosening nut and
the corrective action required. Lpon receipt of this information from the
manufacturer, the corrective actions will be implemented on the 4KV switch-
gear at Limerick.

Sincerely,
. Al 52,44574«—
JMC/mmk

J.P. Durr, Resident Inspector, LGS
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